
FOREIGN LANGUAGE CLUBS 

 

Dear Parents,  
We are happy to announce that the Spring 2019 Semester of the Foreign 
Language After-school Adventure at Montessori Academy is here!  
 

SPRING SEMESTER 2019 SCHEDULE  

 TUESDAY 
Jan 15th   – April 23rd     

(No class on March 26th) 
3:00 – 4:00 p.m. 

Spanish For students 4 year old and up with little or no 
experience in Spanish 
La Oruga Muy Hambrienta - The Very Hungry 
Caterpillar  
To register, click here – 
https://reg126.imperisoft.com/TFLI/ProgramDetail
/3338333234/Registration.aspx 
 

 
The classes run for 14 weeks and meet once a week for 60 minutes. The classes 
are subject of cancellation due to low enrolment. 
 
HOW TO REGISTER  
To register, follow the link provided above or under the description of the class of 
your choice that will take you to the TLC registration website. The cost is $165. 
We offer a $25 discount for every next child from the same family. Please 
contact Maya at maya.campbell@tennessee.edu to receive the discount code. 
Registration deadline is Sunday, Jan 13th. The cost covers the tuition for one 
semester, a total of 14 weeks, and all materials.  
 
You will receive a confirmation e-mail upon registration.  
 
 

https://reg126.imperisoft.com/TFLI/ProgramDetail/3338333234/Registration.aspx
https://reg126.imperisoft.com/TFLI/ProgramDetail/3338333234/Registration.aspx


CLASS DESCRIPTIONS 
 

TUESDAY CLASS (Ages 4 years and up) 
Dates: Jan 15th – April 23rd    
Time: 3:00 – 4:00 p.m. 
No classes: March 26th      
Name: SPANISH  
LA ORUGA MUY HAMBRIENTA 

Location: Montessori Academy 

Teacher: Lorena Mondragon 

Short Description: SP TU MA 
Description:  
This class is designed for children with little or no background in Spanish. The 
Very Hungry Caterpillar, from the popular children's book of the same name, will 
help kids learn how to introduce themselves and great others, speak about their 
favorite foods, colors, days of the week, tell how they feel, name objects from 
the surrounding nature, count to 10, describe things using adjectives like big, 
small, skinny, fat, and tell long parts of the story in Spanish. 
 
The class focuses mostly on conversation. However, kids will be exposed to some 
written words and all kids in the class will also be provided with short and fun 
written exercises. 
 
To register, follow this link to the TLC´s registration website 
https://reg126.imperisoft.com/TFLI/ProgramDetail/3338333234/Registration.asp
x 
 
The foreign language after-school clubs are taught by Tennessee Language 
Center (www.tfli.org). With small group sizes, children will receive plenty of 
individual attention from their instructor Señora Lorena Mondragon. Students 
will learn to speak and understand Spanish through storytelling and reading, in 
real life contexts through the use of games, songs, role-playing, arts, food, video, 
etc. The teacher employs the Communicative Method, Total Physical Response, 
Story Telling and Drama, which promote the use of the “Target Language" from 
the very beginning levels in order to gently immerse students in the language in a 
natural and practical way. The goal of TLC is to provide the students with the 
necessary skills to actually use and communicate in the language as soon as 
possible.  
 

https://reg126.imperisoft.com/TFLI/ProgramDetail/3338333234/Registration.aspx
https://reg126.imperisoft.com/TFLI/ProgramDetail/3338333234/Registration.aspx

